Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region
— PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
,
,’

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791
Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

August 17, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO : All CENROs
DENR Palawan
FROM : The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF ASSISTANCE TO ELEPS

PERSONNEL CONDUCTING ENR LAW ENFORCEMENT
PROCEDURES AND DURING POSSIBLE CONDUCT OF
ENFORCEMENT OPERATIONS (E-2022-91902) |

Furnished is the memorandum dated August 09, 2022 from the OIC, ARD for Technical
Service Maximo C. Landrito relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, OIC-Director Reuel N. Sorilla, Environmental Law Enforcement and |
Protection Service (ELEPS) requesting assistance to the personnel of ELEPS during the conduct |
of ENR law enforcement procedures and operations.

In view hereof, the Monitoring and Enforcement Sections of every CENRO are hereby
enjoined to extend all the necessary support or assistance to ELEPS personnel during the conduct
of the above-mentioned activities within your respective areas of responsibilities.

For information and strict compliance.

/ FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
Copy Furnished:
All CENROs of DENR Palawan
The RED, DENR MIMAROPA mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
The Enforcement Division, DENR MIMAROPA enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com
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